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Stephen B, Comley
Executive Director
We the Peorle, Inc.
P.0. Box 277
Rowley, MA 01969

Dear Mr. Comley:

for your telephone request of June 1, 1988,

UNITED STATES

N NUCLEAR REGUI ATORY COMMISSION
ety

475 ALLENDALE ROAD
KING OF PRUSSIA PENNSYLVANIA 19408

June 7, 1988

enclosed is the memorandum

you requested. Should you have any further questions, the NRC, Region I,

Project Section Chief for Seabrook is Don Haverkamp.

Enclosura:

Memo from J, Gutierre2
to W. Kane, dtd 5/17/88,
Subject: Seadbrock =
Allegations of Wrongdoing
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Sincerely,

ytierrez

Regional Counsel



